THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 19, 2003

Dear Miguel:

Thank you for your letter and for sharing with me your analysis of how Christianity and Islam have so much in common.

I appreciate your taking the time to write me and even more, I appreciate your efforts to bring harmony among faiths. The richness of American lies in our pluralism and our respect for different faiths – or no faith at all.

Once again, thank you for contacting me. Best of luck with your work.

Kind regards,

Jim Towey

Director of the Office of Faith-Based

and Community Initiatives

Mr. Miguel Apartado No. 252 37080 Salamanca ESPAÑA